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O’Neil Scott Road at A1A/State Road 200 Weekend Flagging Operations 
 
Yulee – Construction along A1A/State Road 200 will move into the County Road 107/O’Neil 

Scott Road intersection at the O’Neil Scott Road interface with State Road 200 starting Friday 

night, March 16 at 9 p.m., weather permitting. To perform the necessary work, crews will be 

implementing a flagging plan to facilitate traffic flow on O’Neil Scott Road during the 

reconstruction work. Once this phase of work is completed, crews will remove the flagging 

operation no later than Monday morning, March 19 at 6 a.m., unless work is completed sooner.  

The $60 million widening project is scheduled to be completed by spring 2020, weather, 

holidays and unforeseen delays permitting. 

 

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the Florida Department of 

Transportation’s project website at: www.nflroads.com. 
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